VIJAYA BANK RETIREES’ ASSOCIATION(Regd)

Affiliated to AIBRF

                                          Central Office, 83, 5th Cross, Malleshwaram, Bangalore-560003.
04.08.2015
The Managing Director & CEO

Vijaya Bank

Head Office

Bangalore 560 001

Dear Sir,

                                                           Leave encashment  

We bring to your kind notice the matter of non-payment of eligible leave encashment to a section of pensioners.

As per Rules, employees who retire from service are eligible for leave encashment to the extent of privilege leave in their credit or 240days whichever is lower. However ,those who resign from the service are eligible for  only  50% of the above eligibility.  However, later on, some those who had resigned were made eligible for pension as per the Court judgment.  As such they are to be considered as retirees.
However our Bank has not considered their repeated requests,  to pay remaining 50% of the leave encashment as they are at par with the retirees. When we met the concerned with request to take a positive decision the argument advanced was that Court did not specifically directed the Bank to pay full leave encashment to them.  We are of the view that the attitude of the management is unfair as the denial is against the spirit of the judgment.  It is  highly unfair to deny the leave encashment  facility to the employees who served the bank with devotion and dedication for years. We feel that the attitude of the management leaves much to be desired.

We earnestly request you to look into the matter and do justice in the matter, by allowing encashment of leave to resignees as extended to other retirees, without discrimination.
Regards

C.Gopinathan Nair                                                                                           K.Vishwanath Naik

(President)                                                                                                       (General Secretary)

